
From:
To: HornseaProjectThree@pins.gsi.gov.uk
Subject: Hornsea 3 Windfarm project
Date: 14 March 2019 15:00:42

I refer to the estimated traffic movements and on-going development of management
measures
through Cawston   Village Feb 2019 document and would like to register  my concerns
regarding the
apparent significant effect upon the lives of the residents(we live less than a mile from
Cawston)
There would seem to be likely to be long term disruption to our lives should these plans go
ahead,
together with, I would suggest, potential serious effects upon the value of residential
properties,
in the affected area. A response to these concerns would be much appreciated.

Alison and Michael Barrett
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